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Subject Line: Protect Disability Rights – Withdraw from Texas v. Kennedy (formerly Becerra)
Dear [Attorney General’s Name],
I’m writing to express my deep concern about your office’s decision to join Texas v. Kennedy (formerly Texas v. Becerra), a lawsuit that seeks to roll back critical civil rights protections for people with disabilities.
This case targets the 2024 updates to Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act, which were designed to strengthen protections against discrimination in healthcare, housing, and public services. If this lawsuit succeeds, it would strip away hard-won rights that enable disabled people to live with dignity, access care, and fully participate in community life.
These protections are not abstract—they make the difference between inclusion and exclusion, access and denial, independence and institutionalization. They are especially vital for those of us living at the intersections of disability and other marginalized identities, such as race, gender, and LGBTQ+ status.
I urge you to immediately withdraw from this harmful lawsuit and publicly stand with the disability community. Our civil rights are not negotiable.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.
Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[City, State]
